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General 

Much time this mouth was taken up with ‘behind the scenes’ work on the Volunteering Workshop in early 

December.  

5 November  

Meeting to catch up with Jonathan Sutton re Health and Well Being, Volunteering, etc 

Attended meeting of Worcestershire Safeguarding Children Board 

10 November  

Volunteering workshop planning meeting 

Attended Community First AGM 

18 November  

Met with Mike Ashton at the Chamber of Commerce regarding volunteering and business links 

20 November  

Worcestershire Safeguarding Adults Board development session 

Volunteering workshop planning meeting 

21 November  

Attended talk on Super Diversity by Professor Jenny Philimore of Birmingham University 

24 November  

Met with John Darby of Evesham Street Pastors regarding Volunteering Workshop 

Worcestershire Safeguarding Adults Board development session 

27 November  

Attended Health and Well Being Board Stakeholder event 

 


